
 

 

June 29, 2017 
 

To: Regional Vice Presidents 

 Branches & Facilities 
  

Online CATCA Membership Card 
 

We are pleased to announce a new online Membership Card. 

 

You now will be able to: 

 

 complete a new or updated member card online 

 receive immediate email confirmation of your submission 

 receive a PDF copy of your approved member card once processed 

 indicate if you are a new or returning member, which will help inform National Office of 

your status 

 

You can access this new system at catca.ca/en/membership-card, or simply click the 

Membership card  Quick Link on the home page. While the existing printed cards can be 

used until December 31, 2017; as of January 1, 2018, only online submissions will be 

accepted. 

 

Please contact your Branch representative with any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Doug Best 

Executive Vice President 

https://www.catca.ca/en/membership-card/

